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1786 Browns bridge rd.

From Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>
Date Wed 7/23/2025 11:51 AM
To Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>

From: Mark Turner

Sent:

To: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Subject: Fw: 1786 Browns bridge rd.
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Hello Beth, this is Mark Turner the owner of Select pest control at 1786 Browns Bridge Rd. this is what
I'm dealing with less than 24 hours after the planning zoning meeting. | will be sending you other
emails as | have a recording with me and the owner disputing property lines already

Thanks for your help Mark Turner
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